Please respond to:

June Love

DSG Secretariat
Dounreay.com

Traill House

7 Olrig Street

Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7B)J

9™ March 2015

Ref: DSG(2015)C018 Tel: 01847 890886
Fax: 01847 893459
Trudy Morris Email: info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org

CEO, Caithness Chamber of Commerce
Naver Business Centre
Naver, Thurso, Caithness

Dear Trudy

DOUNREAY STAKEHOLDER GROUP
SUPPORT FOR CAITHNESS TRANSPORT FORUM

The Dounreay Stakeholder Group (DSG) is represented by over 20 organisations and
therefore this response is one that is generally agreed by most organisations. However,
there are some organisations, who may not agree entirely with this submission and
therefore these organisations have been encouraged to provide their own response.

With regards the Caithness Transport Forum, as Chairman | have represented DSG on
this forum for a number of years now and | am writing, on behalf of DSG, to add our
support to the work provided by the Caithness Chamber of Commerce with regards to
the Caithness Transport Forum.

The Caithness Transport Forum has been a worthwhile forum over the many years it has
been running to ensure that there is an effective mix of transport networks which is a
key activity for the regeneration of our area.

We appreciate the work undertaken by this forum to respond, in a timely manner, to all
consultations relating to transport as well as the lobbying efforts made on the
community's behalf. This is evidenced by the work carried out by the Forum to ensure
that the Berriedale Braes get the diversion it so obviously requires from an economic
point of view as well as ensuring update to date information is provided on road, rail, air
and sea.



In summary, DSG believes that this Forum is an essential part of the mix of stakeholder
input to support the economic regeneration of our area and would be disappointed if it
could not continue in its present form.

Yours sincerely

Sent electronically without signature

David Flear
DSG Chairman



